






















Street Fair weekend promotion 

 

 

 Continuing to Social Media Outreach – Social media outreach has continued to steadily grow. 
Facebook is up to 1,187 people liking our page. Our twitter now has 608 followers. Each month I 
am boosting our newsletter out to a 2-mile radius and that is also drawing in more subscriptions. In 
addition, we will soon be posting an open postion for a part time Communications Coordinator to 
manage our social media efforts. 
    

 Short Term Marketing Campaing – At our February Events and Marketing Committee a special 
taskforce was created to guide a short term marketing campaign highlighting the upcoming 
neighborhood events.  This team is made up of people selected from both the UDP board and 
greater U District community. They worked together to create and post an RFP and we are already 
in talks with a couple of marketing firms interested in this project. 
 

 StreetFair Update – StreetFair is almost two months away. We have already received over 185 
vendor applications. To boost this number we have offered a special Refer A Friend promotion, for 
March. We also hosted our first vendor review jury on Wednesday. Thank you to Barbara and Lois 
for joining us for the afternoon and working through so many applications. Poster submissions are 
coming in and we will be selecting our winner on the 26th. Finally, Catalina is leading great day of 
events to make visiting StreetFair even more exciting and Jessica is working with our vendors and 
performers to feature the amazingly diverse offerings we will have. 

 

 Events and Marketing Committee Changes – I’m excited about all of the programs that we plan to 
start rolling out this year from increased street activation to more directed student engagement. 
We couldn’t do any of this without the help of the great members of our Events and Marketing 
Committee. We are currently in the process of updating our mission statement to better reflect 
how the work of the committee has evolved.  

 

 Street Activation – I have decided to accept a proposal from a local music management company to 
provide live music in the U District. They will be setting up performances three times a week 
throughout the U District as a pilot project until the end of the June. This includes weekly music 
south of the Farmers Market to encourage visitors to travel further down the Ave and stop at 
additional businesses. Each month’s list of scheduled performers will be shared in advance to also 
draw their fans to the neighborhood. 

 

 Events in the Pipeline: 
o Events & Marketing Committee 03/27 9:00 am @ UDP Office 
o Coffee With Chase 04/06 5:00 pm @ Herkimer Coffee 
o Open House & Planning Kickoff 04/09 4:00 – 6:00 pm @ UDP Office 
o UW Parent & Family Weekend 04/13-15 
o 49th Annual StreetFair 05/19-20 
o US Special Olympics 07/02-06 
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